

Dear Bryan,

11/10/2023

On behalf of the United Methodist Men of Trietsch I want to express my gratitude for the Summit Club's support of the first annual Stacks of Support Pancake Breakfast Benefitting Winning the Fight.

The generous donation of your members time at the griddle was instrumental in making this event a big success and with your help we were able to raise \$3,000.00 to help Winning the Fight continue to provide drug education and support to youth and families suffering from the disease of addiction.

Please pass along my gratitude to all the Summit Club members for their help in making this event a success and let them know we are looking forward to working with them on Stacks of Support II next year.

Sincerely,

Andy Juett

